
 

  

Perranporth’s G.R.E.E.N Curriculum 

Growing - Relevant - Environment - Engaging - Nurture  

Camel Creek Visit 
We’ve probably all heard the old saying -  ‘All work and no play, makes Jack a dull boy!’. Well this week, we 

acknowledged that the children in Key Stage 1 have been working extremely hard in their GREEN Curriculum learn-

ing throughout the year and the children deserved a playful reward. That reward came in the shape of a fantastic 

day at Camel Creek Theme Park. It was wonderful to see the children enjoying the rides, the slides and of course 

their friendships! Everyone had a marvelous time with lots of sleepy children on the coach trip home. We’d like to say 

a huge thank you to the all of the parents that came along to support. Thank you! 

Summer Fayre - Apologies 

We’re all very sorry that this year, the ‘Great British Summer’ let us 

down and caused our Summer Fayre to be cancelled. You can’t really 

have a fayre in the rain and driving wind. Nonetheless, we would very 

much like to thanks FOPS for all of their hard work in preparation for 

the event and for all of our parents and families for their wonderful 

support. FOPS are hoping to plan an exciting Christmas Fayre for the 

new school year (it’ll be inside!!) which will more than make up for it. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Nippers on Cbeebies 

We were very excited to hear that some members of Perranporth School 

have taken on celebrity status by appearing on Cbeebies recently! As 

part of their role at the Surf Lifesaving Club, a number of children ap-

peared in an episode of Fred and Pete’s Treasure Trails. It’s wonderful to 

see the children sharing their skills. Why not have a look by following the 

link: https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m001nr8r/fred-petes-

treasure-tales-series-1-4-the-wooden-plank 

FOPS Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families from Year Reception 

Class for their support for this week’s Friday sale!! Next week it 

will be Year 1’s turn to support. Thank you. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m001nr8r/fred-petes-treasure-tales-series-1-4-the-wooden-plank
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m001nr8r/fred-petes-treasure-tales-series-1-4-the-wooden-plank


What’s coming Up Next Week? 

 Mon 17th July - Year 5 Assembly,  

 Tuesday 18th July - Parent/Teacher Meetings (pt2) 

 Wednesday 19th July - Reception Class Beach Trip & Year 6 Leaver’s Play (6pm) 

Thursday 20th July - Y4 Tennis Club trip (am) & Reception Class Assembly 2.30pm & Year 6 Leaver’s Play (6pm) 

 Friday 21st July - Year Tennis Tip & Last Day!! 

Aspirations Day  - Help Needed!  

 

Do you have an interesting role that might  

inform and inspire the children at Perranporth? 

 

In the new academic year we are planning to hold an 

‘Aspirations Day’. We’d like to help the children at 

school to develop their aspirations for their futures by 

learning about some different professions, roles, skills, interesting talents, hobbies or pastimes. We 

would like to do this by inviting any willing members of our parent and family community to come 

up to school and speak to groups of children and share information about their roles. We’re hoping 

a for a wide range of support with no particular agenda, just variety, interest and aspiration! 

 

We’ve set a date for Monday 16th October (so there’s plenty of time to make any arrangements 

needed). If you would be willing to support us on this day, please let your child’s teacher know so 

that we can get planning. Many thanks. 



Perranporth Carnival 

Next week is the return of carnival week in Perranporth! The Carnival Com-

mittee would like to have as many local families involved as possible, so 

please make sure you come along. They would also like to especially 

make sure the children of Perranporth School attend the Children’s Disco on 

Friday 21st! 


